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Diary Dates 

Friday 18th February — Break up for Half Term 

Monday 28th February — Inset Day 

Tuesday 1st March — Return to school 

Thursday 3rd March — World Book Day 

Friday 11th March — Forget Me Not Day 

w/c 14th March —Science / Engineering week 

Thursday 17th March – Y3/4 Trip to Eyam 

Friday 18th March — Red Nose Day 

w/c 21st March — Y5/6 Residential to Robinwood 

w/c 21st March —Multiplication check for Y4 

Friday 8th April — Break up for Easter Holidays  

Monday 25th April — Return to school 

Snowflake Appeal 

After Christmas, we received our school    

snowflake that was sent from Sheffield        

Children's Hospital.  

This was part of a fundraiser to help raise   

money for a Helipad on their hospital. In        

return for our donation from school, we had a 

snowflake on show on the hospital and a   

keepsake that is displayed in school. Thank you    

everyone for your support! 

Keeping In Touch 

If you have a general enquiry, please use the office email 

address below or give us a call on 01709 828242 

office@brinsworthwhitehill.org    

                  

To report a child’s absence, please use the email address 

below: 

absence@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

Please note— we no longer use MyEd. 

 

Class Dojo 

For non - urgent messages, you can contact your child's 

class teacher via the dojo app. 

After School Clubs 

This term we have had some amazing after 

school clubs taking place that the children       

involved have loved taking part in.  

Keep an eye out for emails regarding the after 

school clubs that are happening after February 

Half Term: 

Choir, Arts and Crafts, Just Dance and  

Crazy Science! 

Welcome back!  It is an absolute pleasure to welcome all our children back after Christmas. We are all rested 

and refreshed and are ready to start the new school term. Our children in KS1 have visited the National 

Transport Museum and some of our Y5/6 children represented school in an athletics competition. Hopefully, 

there will be more visits and activities to follow! 


